From: Ann Silver

Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 1:07 PM
To: Public Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Bus Driver Recruitment

The Reno + Sparks Chamber of Commerce was able to successfully conduct recruitment for over twenty (20) KEOLIS
drivers following a difficult strike.

We’d be happy to work with WCSD and its Human Resources Department to promote recruitment efforts throughout
the community and to hold an open event at our office. We have plenty of parking and can furnish refreshments for
applicants.

Ann Silver

Chief Executive Officer
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